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20 December, 1999

Joseph A. Kalasky

Dear Joe:

On behalf of IEEE Executive Director, Dan Senese, I would like to formally advise you that, in
accordance with IEEE Bylaws, the Eastern Shore Section has been dissolved. The effective date
of this Section dissolution is 12 November, 1999.

At this time we are adjusting the boundaries of the Delaware Bay Section and Annapolis
Subsection of the Baltimore Section to include the former members of the Eastern Shore Section.

Sincerely,
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Cecelia Jankowski
Managing Director
Regional Activities

CC: D. Benigni — Vice President Regional Activities
W. Dixon — Baltimore Section Chair
D. Boyd — Annapolis Subsection Chair
T. Desmond Delaware Bay Section Chair
T. Hawkins — Section/Chapter Support Manager
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September 1998

RE: Section Reassignment — Eastern Shore Section to Delaware Bay Section

Dear Member:

As a result of boundary reorganization, your Section assignment has recently changed. Until
recently, you were a member of the Eastern Shore Section. Now, as a result of this
reorganization and based on the preferred address on your IEEE membership record, you are
now a member of the Delaware Bay Section.

This change will make no difference in your membership status or service. You will continue to
receive IEEE Spectrum, The Institute, your Society publications and subscriptions as before.

However, your new Section will be notified that you are now a member and you should begin to
receive information from them about local IEEE activities. If the Section publishes a newsletter,
you should begin to receive that newsletter in about 6 weeks.

If you would like more information about contacts within your new Section’s leadership, or
prefer to be affiliated with a Section adjacent to your new Section, please contact us at
732-562-5518 or email to sec-chap-support@ieee.org.

Thank you for your continued membership in the IEEE.

Sincerely,

Tracy Hawkins, Manager
Section/Chapter Support





